
Coach O Black Jack Indoor Track Classic 

 Coach O is proud to announce the beginning of a new sponsorship with the Black Jack Indoor 

Track Classic.  This Series has been working with athletes participating in track and field indoor events 

for several years, and the addition of Coach O sponsorship raises the meet to a new level.  These events 

are the “ice-breaker” for the 2014 indoor track season.  By joining Coach O with the Black Jack Classic, it 

will be possible to gain national exposure and introduce more children to indoor track. 

 The Black Jack Indoor Track Classic is a two event mini meet with a final Championship event.  

These events are open to all athletes ages 5-18 and the charge is $13 per athlete in Bowling Green and 

$12 per athlete in Tiffin.  The information for these meets are: 

 Saturday, January 18, 2014 @ 9:00 am; Bowling Green State University, Perry Field House, 

   Bowling Green, Ohio (Entry deadline:  January 15, 2014).  Events are:  55m, 55m  

   hurdles, 200m, 400m, 800m, 1500. 

 Sunday, February 16, 2014 @ 10:00 am; Tiffin University, Heminger Recreation Center, Tiffin, 

   Ohio (Entry deadline:  February 13, 2014).  Events are:  60m, 60m hurdles, 200m, 400m, 

  600m, 800m, 1500m.  

 Sunday, March 2, 2014 (Championship Event) – Tiffin University, Heminger Recreation Center, 

   Tiffin, Ohio.  Events are: Shot Put, Long Jump, High Jump, 55m dash, 55m hurdles, 

   200m, 400m, 800m, 1500m. 

  

 All registrations must be done at www.CoachO.com. Competitors should bring their own 

implements to be used at the meet.  Indoor shots will not be provided. Track spikes in youth and adult 

sizes will be sold at the meet for $30.  This event is sanctioned by the Amateur Athletic Union of the U.S. 

Inc.  AAU membership must be obtained before the competition and participants are encouraged to visit 

the AAU website at www.aausports.org to obtain their membership.  

 

 For further information regarding these events, please contact DeCarlo M. Blackwell at 

(614)805-9713 or blackwelldm@hotmail.com.   

  

 


